
Leader Meeting Information 

Time & Date:  6:30-8pm – Generally, meetings are always held on the first Thursday of 

each month during the school year.  
Location:  The Timbers on Pennock & 140th in Apple Valley. Meetings are held in 

the Chapel area (main floor, rear of building). Please note that sign-in at the door is 

required for all attendees (this is a secure, senior living building). Also note, if you must 

bring a child along to the meeting, they MUST sit quietly & remain in the meeting room 

at all times. 
Why attend:  To get the scoop about what's new in Girl Scouts, to learn about 

upcoming events, share ideas & suggestions, and/or to share your troop's talents, 

accomplishments, & projects.  Troops are also welcome to hold a flag ceremony, 

discuss recent projects, or teach a song at meetings. 
Questions?  Contact Amy Fewell [amyfewell3@gmail.com] or Sara Garoutte 

[penguin0315@gmail.com], our service unit co-managers 
 

 

Hope to see you there! 

 


